Dear City of Ann Arbor Zoning Board,

Our neighbors, Peter and Therese Sassalos, at 2105 Wallingford Road, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104, discussed with us their renovation plans. They specifically described the requested zoning board variances. These included extension of the port cochere into the backyard to allow a covered area for a second car in the setting of a remote detached garage and extension of the front porch to allow protective covering from harsh weather conditions and a covered area for guests arriving at the door. As their immediate neighbors, we support this application for zoning board variance approval. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas Hearty

2116 Woodside Road

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104